
VA Form 10163:  CFM Supplier Satisfaction Survey Invitation Email:

Message Subject Line: VA CFM Values Your Input

[FIRST NAME],

You should have received an email earlier today from Stella Fiotes – the VA Office of Construction and 
Facilities Management (CFM) executive director – inviting you to participate in the CFM Supplier 
Satisfaction Survey. This survey is a part of CFM’s ongoing effort to identify opportunities to improve the 
level and quality of acquisition support CFM provides its suppliers. To this end, your candid feedback 
through this survey will be greatly appreciated and valued. 

You may access the survey at the link below:

[https://www.research.net/s/MX3JK2K]

The survey is voluntary, and should take you less than 11 minutes to complete.  By default, only 
aggregated survey results will be shared with CFM. However, you do have the option of waiving your 
privacy should you choose to have someone from CFM review and follow up with you regarding your 
individual ratings and comments.

Thank you for your feedback through this survey, and for your continued service to the VA Department of 
Veterans Affairs (VA) Office of Construction and Facilities Management (CFM). 

We look forward to hearing your feedback!
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